
 

The Sparkle Sevens Tournament* 
 
 
A group of seven 2016 leavers took part in The Sparkle Sevens Tournament at Felsted School 
on the 11th September. We were a little wary upon witnessing the size of some of the 
opposition nonetheless we gave our all to the cause. We played three matches, and although 
displaying moments of magic, we were narrowly beaten each time which meant that we did not 
qualify to the next round. It was really enjoyable for the boys to come back together and we 
would very much like to thank the OFs and parents who were supporting us on the touchline.  
 
Players:- Luke Quartermaine, Cam Greenhall, Will Ponty, Andrew Denham, Richard Denham, 
Mile Fiddes and Ollie Yeatts.  
 

 
 

* The Sparkle Foundation is currently changing the lives of over 200 young people in 
Malawi. 



 

 
 

 

 
 


